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 Federal Financial Institutions Examination Council 

 

 
 
   October 15, 1999  
 
 
 
  
Linda Riddell, Administrator 
Appraiser Certification and Licensing Board 
350 Winter Street, Room 21  
Salem, Oregon 97310  
 
Dear Ms. Riddell: 
 
 Thank you for providing us with a copy of the Oregon Appraiser Certification and Licensing 
Board Notice of Proposed Rules dated September and October 1999. These proposals, if 
adopted, would facilitate consistent evaluation of experience and incorporation of the Appraisal 
Foundation’s national course model for Uniform Standards of Professional Appraisal Practice. 
While we generally favor adoption of these initiatives, we have no substantive, specific 
comments.  
 
 Please contact us if you have any questions.  
 
   Sincerely, 
 
 
 
   Ben Henson 
   Executive Director 
 
 
 
 


